Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF JUVENILE JUSTICE
RFP #10585 – Prison Rape Elimination Act (PREA) Auditing Services – Statewide

RFP 10585 - The Department requires auditing services in accordance with the PREA standards for juvenile residential and detention facilities in each of the three regions. The PREA auditing services are to include independently observing, assessing, reviewing, and reporting on the Department’s implementation and compliance with the PREA National Standards. The PREA audits are to be completed by region and must be conducted between July 1 and June 30 of the prospective audit year.
All public meetings for this RFP are advertised on the Vendor Bid System at: http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.ad_r2.view_ad?advertisement_key_num=139065
